
School “Lunch to Go” Order Form 
(Order must be placed at least 2 weeks in advance) 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian:  

 
For your convenience, Chartwells has created an optional bagged to-go lunch for field trips. Please fill in 
the information below and return to your child’s teacher by (date) _________ 
 
Teacher Name: ____________________________   Grade: ______ 

 
Student’s Name (first and last): _______________________________   Student’s Pin# ___ ___ ___  ___ 

 

Student Lunch Choice: (1, 2, or 3) _______ 
 

C hoice # 1                                                Choice #2                                       Choice #3 

Turkey Ham & Cheese Sandwich             Turkey & Cheese Sandwich           Sunbutter & Jelly Sandwich 

 Fresh Fruit & Vegetable                           Fresh Fruit & Vegetable                 Fresh Fruit & Vegetable                              

Juice                                                         Juice                                                Juice  

 
Staff: Please email food service and your kitchen lead two weeks in advance to notify us about your field trip 
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